
APPENDIX 1 
 
Notice of Intention to redesignate streets within Manchester City Centre  
 
Notice is hereby given that Manchester City Council ( “The Council” ) gives notice in 
accordance with paragraph 2 of Schedule 4 of the Local Government ( 
Miscellaneous provisions ) Act 1982 that it intends on 29 March 2023, to pass a 
resolution to amend the Council’s designation of streets made on 1 February 2012 in 
order to re-designate the below streets as prohibited streets for the purpose of street 
trading ( subject to consideration or representations received by the date specified 
below ) ,  
As from the 29 March 2023 the Manchester City Council designation of streets is 
amended to vary the list of prohibited streets in the City Centre to include the below 
intended schedule of streets. 
  
Prohibited Streets:   
The areas known as:  
‘Piccadilly Gardens’ defined as the area bounded by Piccadilly, Portland Street, 
Parker Street and tree line along Mosley Street back to the junction with Piccadilly  
‘St Peter’s Square’ and ‘Albert Square’: encompassed by Princess Street at its 
junction with Albert Square, Mosley Street, Oxford Street, Mount Street along its 
length, Lloyd Street to its junction with Albert Square and Albert Square returning the 
junction with Piccadilly.   
‘Cathedral Gardens’ defined as the area bounded by Long Millgate, Todd Street, 
Corporation Street, Fennel Street along its length to the junction with Long Millgate.  
‘Lincoln Square’ defined as the area encompassed by Brazennose St along its 
length and bounded by Mulberry Street and Queen Street 
For all of the above, and where the said area is bounded by a street the designation 
includes the whole of the street throughout the length thereof which forms the 
boundary. 
A copy of this notice will be available for viewing at Manchester Town Hall Extension, 
Mount Street, Manchester M2 5DB or by e-mail from 
premises.licensing@manchester.gov.uk.  
Any representation in relation to this notice must be made, within 28 days of the date 
the notice appeared in the newspaper, in writing to: The Principal Licensing Officer, 
Licensing Unit, Manchester City Council, Level 1, Town Hall Extension, Manchester, 
M60 2LA or by e-mail to premises.licensing@manchester.gov.uk.  
Dated this: 9 February 2023 
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